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Public Service Announcement 

 

Road Closure Notification: Murray Blvd. and Seaton Blvd., Hagatña, 96910, Guam 

 

Date: Saturday, January 4, 2025 

Time: Starting at 12:00 PM 

Event: 18th Mayoral & Vice Mayoral Inauguration 

The Mayor’s Council announces a temporary road closure on Murray Blvd. and Seaton Blvd. to 

accommodate the 18th Mayoral & Vice Mayoral Inauguration. This significant event will begin 

promptly at noon and is expected to draw a large number of attendees and participants. 

 

Affected Area: 

 

● Murray Blvd. - Hagatna Post Office facing Guam Museum 

● Seaton Blvd. - after CPK parking lot facing Guam Museum 

Duration: 

 

● The road will be closed starting at 12:00 PM and will remain closed until the conclusion 

of the event. Anticipated reopening is 8:00pm; but this is subject to change based on 

event timing. 

 

Detours & Access: 

● Detour routes will be clearly marked, and traffic control personnel will be present to 

assist drivers. 

● Residents and businesses within the affected area will be provided special access as 

needed. 

● Public transportation services may experience temporary route changes; please check 

with your local transit provider for updates. 

 

Safety Advisory: All attendees and drivers are urged to follow posted signage and instructions 

from traffic personnel to ensure the safety and smooth operation of the event. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we celebrate this momentous occasion. 

For additional information or assistance, please contact the Mayors’ Council of Guam Office at 

67-472-6940 or mcogadmin@teleguam.net. 

 

Thank you for your patience and support. 
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Public Service Announcement 

 

This is an important reminder from the Mayor’s Council of Guam that on Saturday, January 4th, 

Murray Blvd. and Seaton Blvd. in Hagatna, will be closed starting at 12 o'clock noon to 

accommodate the 18th Mayoral and Vice Mayoral Inauguration. This important event is 

expected to bring large crowds, so please plan your travel accordingly. 

 

The closure will affect Murray Blvd. and Seaton Blvd. from Hagatna Post Office facing Guam 

Museum and after CPK parking lot facing Guam Museum to end of road, and it will remain 

closed until the event concludes. Detour routes will be clearly marked, and traffic control 

personnel will be on-site to assist drivers. Special access will be provided to residents and 

businesses in the area, and public transit routes may also be adjusted—be sure to check for 

updates. 

 

We ask all attendees and drivers to follow instructions from traffic personnel and posted signs to 

ensure everyone’s safety. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we celebrate this significant occasion. 

For additional information or assistance, please contact the Mayors’ Council of Guam Office at 

67-472-6940 or mcogadmin@teleguam.net. 
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